
City of Fort Worth, Texas

Mayor and Council Communication
DATE:  01/11/22                                                           M&C FILE NUMBER:  M&C 22-0022

LOG NAME:  202022 DOWNTOWN RESURFACING PROJECT

SUBJECT

(CD 9) Rejection of All Bids Received for 2022 Downtown Resurfacing Project 

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that the City Council reject all bids received for 2022 Downtown Resurfacing project (City Project No. 103452). 

DISCUSSION:

This Mayor and Council Communication (M&C) is to reject all bids received for 2022 Downtown Resurfacing project (City Project No. 103452).  

This project was advertised for bid on November 4, 2021 and November 11, 2021 in the Fort Worth Star-Telegram. December 2, 2021, the
following bids were received: 

Bidders Amount 

Pavecon Public Works, LP $5,181,411.61 

Texas Materials Group, Inc. dba Texas Bit $5,189,453.47 

Peachtree Construction, Ltd. $5,301,727.49 

There were some irregularities in the bidding process. Therefore, staff recommends rejection of all bids.  The project is being re-advertised in
December 2021.

This project is located in COUNCIL DISTRICT 9 

 

A Form 1295 is not required because: This M&C does not request approval of a contract with a business entity.

FISCAL INFORMATION / CERTIFICATION:

The Director of Finance certifies that approval of this recommendation will have no material effect on City funds.

Submitted for City Manager's Office by:  Dana Burghdoff  8018

   

Originating Business Unit Head: William Johnson  7801

   

Additional Information Contact: Monty Hall  8662

   


